
After prayerful consideration, 
the decision has been made 
to cancel our Vacation Bible 
School this year.  This was 
not an easy decision but due 
to restrictions, guidelines and 
limited space on campus, we 
feel this is for the best.  We 
are saddened to do this but 
we must consider the safety 
and well-being of our kids, 
volunteers and community.


